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Non-Substantive Change

While working on the renewal Supporting Justification for this information collection (expires 
02/28/2017), FRA discovered that there was a typo in the totals for the previously approved 
submission regarding the total number of hours and total number of responses.  Instead of the 
approved 337,717 hours and 14,277,567 responses, the correct numbers total 337,711 hours and 
14,277,561 responses.  So, FRA is requesting approval of this non-substantive change of a 
decrease of 6 hours and 6 responses in the OMB inventory for this collection.  Thanks! 


